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At approximately 10 p.m. Feb. 13, the Delphos Police Department responded to the 700 block
of East Second Street to investigate a garage break in. Upon arrival, officers met with the
resident who stated unknown subjects had taken hand tools and miscellaneous items from
inside the garage. A vehicle inside the garage had sustained minor damage as well. At this
time, the incident is still under investigation.

On Wednesday, officers received a complaint from a female in reference to receiving
multiple phone calls from a male identified as 26-year-old Matthew Roberts of Salamonia, Ind.
The victim told officers she has a protection order in place which states Roberts shall not have
any contact with her. Officers viewed the protection order and found probable cause to charge
Roberts with violation of a protection order. The charge, a first-degree misdemeanor, is
currently pending at Lima Municipal Court.

At 8:18 p.m. Thursday, a Delphos Police officer on patrol observed a vehicle being operated on
the roadway with an expired registration. Due to this, the officer conducted a traffic stop. After
further investigation, officers found a passenger in the vehicle, 19-year-old Lucas Eztler of Ohio
City, to be in possession of marijuana. The driver of the vehicle was cited for the registration
expiration and Etzler was cited for possession of marijuana. Etzler will appear in Van Wert
Municipal Court to face the charge.




